Woodbank Park: Y6 End of SATs Visit

Dear Parents / Carers,

As the children are working so hard this week with their SATs, we would like to take them to Woodbank Park to play rounders and relax on the morning of Friday 13th May.

Children may come to school in their PE kits and should wear sensible outdoor shoes, suitable for running. Please ensure that your child has a sun hat / waterproof coat with them (weather dependent) and that you have applied sun cream if deemed appropriate.

They must have their water bottle with them, as we will have no other access to drinking water and may bring a healthy snack if they would like. We will be returning to school at the end of the morning so the children will have their regular lunch (either school meal ordered via Live Kitchen or packed lunch).

Please complete the permission slip below and return to your child's class teacher by Thursday 12th May.

Many thanks UKS2 Team
×
Woodbank Park: Y6 End of SATs Visit
I give / do not give (please delete as appropriate) permission for my child to attend the Y6 trip to Woodbank Park on Friday 13 th May 2022.
I will ensure my child has a water bottle and is wearing appropriate clothing.
Parent/ Carer name:
Parent / Carer signature: